
1

Steven Liang

From: Carmelo Santiago <carmelojsantiago@icloud.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 4:59 PM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Water Bills

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
Hello my name is Carmelo Santiago I am outraged about my water bill like 1,300$ There is only 2 people living in my 
home my self and my dad it’s ridiculous and then you threaten to put a lien on my house you are stealing money from me 
I am extremely upset this is ridiculous & outrageous something needs to be done about this matter.ρςστ 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


